Patrick Marfleet
Senior Planning Officer,
London Borough of Camden Council,
Town Hall,
Judd Street
London WC1H 9JE

Dear Mr Marfleet

7ABC Bayham Street, reference number; 2018/3647/P

I would like to express my support for proposed redevelopment of 7ABC Bayham Street.

As a local business owner, the increase in the number of people working in the area from the affordable workspace included in the development, plus from people staying at the hotel, will be a major boost to my business and, indeed to other local businesses. This influx of customers for local bars, cafes, shops and restaurants will provide a huge economic benefit to Camden Town.

It is my hope that you will support the planning application for this development as it will be a positive addition to the economy and skyline of Camden.

Kind Regards

Name Ms Mitsie Johnson

